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IS YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION UP-TO-DATE?

At Saskatoon Public Schools, the safety of our students is our first priority.
As part of this commitment, we believe in providing comprehensive means
for communicating with families. It is our goal to provide you with important
information promptly when necessary.

In the case of urgent situations that cause disruptions to school operations
we will notify you through a mass notification system, Everbridge. This may

include severe weather, water main breaks, power outages and school
lockdowns. Please ensure your contact information is up-to-date with
your child’s school.

If you have any questions, please contact your school principal.
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